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Next week at Ash Green we start the week off with Safer Internet Assemblies on Monday morning and have our Spring 
Term Parents’ Evening throughout Monday (see below) – please sign up if you haven’t already. Year 2 classes open their 
doors to parents on Tuesday afternoon and Rev Robb will host an assembly at the Lower Site on Wednesday morning. On 
Wednesday after school, Ash Green Children’s Centre are holding a Valentine’s Disco (see below) and Early Years have 
their assemblies on Thursday: 11.15am and 2.45pm.We end the week on Friday when Year 3 classes present their 
assemblies and with our Celebration Assemblies – KS2 at 9.05am – Reception and KS1 at 2.50pm – all welcome.   

 

LISTS ARE UP OUTSIDE CLASSROOMS. 

 

 
 
 

As we are now into our second month of 
using the system, parents are now aware 

that they MUST book and pay for ALL clubs 
– breakfast, after school, extended schools 
and school trips etc – on the app prior to 

the day the club is needed. 
 

Going forward children NOT booked into 
clubs may be turned away and parents 

asked to come and collect them. Clearly, 
we will always support our parents to 
enable childcare but for safeguarding 

reasons we MUST make sure children are 
booked on. 

 
School Gateway is now the ONLY way that 

we can accept these payments. 
Any parents still having difficulty in 

accessing the app are welcome to come 
into the school office and discuss their 

issues. 
We are here to help. 

Thank you for your support. 

The Spring Term Parents’ Evening is on 
MONDAY 10 FEBRUARY  

2.40 – 8.00pm 

PLEASE sign up and make an appointment to 

discuss your child’s progress and achievements. 

Alternative appointments can be made with your 

child’s class teacher. 

 
 PARENT SURVEYS WILL BE AVAILABLE ON THE NIGHT. 

 

WE BREAK UP NEXT 
FRIDAY  

14 FEBRUARY AT 3.15  
 

 

AND RETURN 
MONDAY  

24TH FEBRUARY. 
 

EARLY YEARS ASSEMBLIES 

 

THURSDAY 13 FEBRUARY 

11.15 and 2.45 

 

 

We will be holding assemblies on Monday 
morning before Safer Internet Day which 

is celebrated on Tuesday. 

We will raise awareness with children on 

how to stay safe on the net. 

Parents can log onto 

www.saferinternet.org.uk for top tips on 

keeping children safe online. 



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

This term we have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 

Date Class Date Class 

14 February Class 3B and 3H 20 March Class 4C and 4W 

27 March Class 2O and 2C 3 April Class 1C and 1R/M 

6 March Class 5H and 5B   

    

We have a selection of trips coming 

up to help with our children’s 

learning. See below…  

 
CLASS DATE DESTINATION 

Year 2 11 March Knowsley Safari Park 

5H 22 April London 

5B 6 May London 

Year 6 3 – 5 June PGL Residential 

 

Ash Green Children’s Centre Valentines Disco 

@ Ash Green Primary School Lower Site Hall 

Wednesday 12th February 2020 4pm - 5.30pm 

Use entrance on Sunnybank Road 

FREE EVENT 

Come wearing something red.  Photo booth will 

be set up for anyone that would like to take 

their own photos 

Hot dogs, drinks and a biscuit will be served. 

For ages 0-8 years old 

Booking is essential to avoid completing 

paperwork on the night 

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Please Call Ash Green Children’s Centre to 

reserve your place on: 01422 243941 

  

 

Our annual book week will soon be here – second week 

back after half term. 

There will be opportunities for children to get into 

character on Thursday March 5th when they can dress 

up as their favourite book character. We will also be 

handing out great prizes for Accelerated Reading 

champs and taking part in many activities including 

another Book Swap. 

         Thank you to all Year 6 parents who   

joined us for assembly this morning. 

Our Talk Topic next week will 
be ‘SAFE SURFING’. We will talk 
about how to stay safe on the 

internet. 
 

We will also talk about 
Valentine’s Day and who St 

Valentine was. 
 


